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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   SB 283 
Seventy-Eighth Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2015 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Tim Walker  
Reviewed by:  Matt Stayner 
Date:  02/10/2015 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Prohibits individual from using title "Advanced Practice Registered Nurse" or abbreviation "APRN" 
unless individual is clinical nurse specialist, nurse practitioner or certified registered nurse anesthetist. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Board of Nursing 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


